
Can you help
improve our research
and clinical services?

 

Find out more ↓

We are looking for people to join our Patient and Public
Involvement (PPI) group.



What does being a member of a PPI group involve?

Opportunity to take part in informal meetings
with healthcare professionals and researchers

Give your opinion on the information provided
to patients and carers

Reimbursed for your time

Give feedback on new and ongoing research

“We are a small group of patients and members of the
public who are all volunteers. We add to the research
mix by keeping the projects and leaders in touch with

the reality of the practical patient experience.”  
John Hawkes (PPI member)

Reply form
 
Name

If you are interested and happy for us to contact you about being part of the group please provide
your name along with your email address or telephone number below, and return using the
envelope provided. Or, you can contact us via: ✉ lorraine.voisey@uhl-tr.nhs.uk  ☎ 0116 258 3986

Phone Number

Email Availability (AM/PM, days of the week)


